
From: Sylvia Cheng  

Sent: Tuesday, November 30, 2021 11:29 AM 

To: Clerks Richmondhill clerks@richmondhill.ca  

Subject: Comments for the 2 high rises building 

Dear Sir or Madam, 

I definitely OPPOSED the development of two high rises ( apartment) buildings in Elgin 
Mills and Leslie.  High rises buildings block the view of the city and nearby Richmond 
Green Park.  

Apartment residents will bring more traffic into the area. We already have traffic coming 
from Aurora and Newmarket. I do not agree with this project.  

Please notify me of the passing or refusal of this proposed Zoning by-Law Amendment. 

Thank you 

Sylvia Cheng 

RIchmond Hill Resident 
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